
9/12/2021  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Covid update  

Firstly, we would like to wish everyone isolating at home a speedy recovery. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding during this term.  

As we move to week 4 (and final week) of our local outbreak management plan, we have seen a 

noticeable decline in the numbers of children (and staff) isolating at home from a positive confirmed 

Covid PCR test, which is encouraging news. This week the numbers isolating at home have more 

than halved from week 2, which shows more children returning to school than testing positive. We 

are seeing full classes returning which is very good news. We must not however become complacent 

and continue with the reasonable measures in place, as we are still receiving confirmed Covid 

positive PCR results, but not currently every day. In total, so far since mid-November we have 

recorded just over 90 Covid positive PCR cases. 

Both Notts Public Health Team and school Governors have been supportive of St Peter’s throughout 

this local outbreak commending our Covid measures in place. Our daily communication with Notts 

Public Health Team have advised we keep measures in place for our last week of term and continue 

into the first week of the New Year. As a school, we will continue to keep current Covid measures in 

place. If reported Covid numbers do not increase we will return to before and after school activities 

from the second week back in January 2022. 

Thank you to parents for following guidance and to those going beyond to be the safest we can be 

for both children and staff in school. 

Regards and take care, 

Mr Tomlinson 

Head Teacher 


